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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Thursday 13th October, Tarporley High School is hosting the second of our three ‘Challenge 

Days’ for Year 6 children from our partner primary schools.  This second Challenge Day is entitled 

The Big Track Challenge and will be hosted by the Maths and Computing departments at Tarporley 

High School. 

 

I would like to invite your child to attend this event and find out a little more about our school. 

 

The event is taking place on Thursday 13th October, starting at 9.45am and finishing at 2.15pm.  

Students will travel to and from the event with their own primary school and transport will be 

provided.  Students should arrive to primary school as normal in the morning and will return 

before the end of the school day.  They will need to bring a packed lunch, a drink and a snack.  

They will also need to wear school uniform. 

 

We look forward to meeting your child at this event and future Challenge Days in Year 6. 

 

 

 

 

Miss C. Blackhurst 

Transition Lead 


